Public Hearing May 30, 2022 re: Item 3

From: Public Engagement at City of New Westminster

To: External-Clerks; External-Dev Feedback

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 328 Second Street Nao completed Comments for Public Hearing

**Date:** Sunday, May 29, 2022 10:49:51 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Nao just submitted the survey Comments for Public Hearing with the responses below.

## Leave your feedback

I am in support of this project as it increases more family-friendly housing in Queens Park. We need more options for new or renovated houses at more affordable prices for younger families in Queens Park. If we continue to hold onto the heritage rules without foresight, we will be left with an unrevitalized community with no younger generations to support the community.